
 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 
    October 2020 

September was such a fun month in our Infant classroom. We 
explored. Our children explored Animals, Colors and Fall through a 
variety of multimodal learning experiences. We have the pleasure of 
welcoming three additional children at the start of October and will 
see some of our children start to transition to Toddler class in the 
next bit. 
 

            

In Toddler last month we welcomed two new fish, which the 
children named Bubbles and Nemo. We explored dinosaurs and 
Apples though art, sensory, circle time activities, and center 
materials. We were also excited to welcome two new Teachers to 
our Toddler classroom, Ms Kirin, and Ms Taylor.  
  
   

 
                 
 
 

Our Senior Preschool/Kindergarten children had a terrific month 
extending the explorations that were occurring in the class upstairs. 
They worked on more complex and tailored activities such as using 
real hammers to hammer golf tees into a pumpkin!  
 
           

  
 

Our mixed Preschool/Kindergarten classroom we explored all things 
Ocean and water and then transitioned into exploring Fall. Our 
children enjoyed Fall sensory bins, jumping in piles of leaves at the 
natural park behind the center, and enjoyed some age appropriate 
yoga during one of the afternoons it was too hot to go outside. 
Below the children are doing Tree pose! We wish Ms Morgan well as 
she moves on to a new teaching position and pursing a long-term 
career goal of hers. Ms Laming will be starting on Monday next week 
and will be an excellent addition to our team. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Special Dates/Reminders 

 

• October 9th-Thanksgiving celebration Day 

• October 12th-Thanksgiving STAT-Center will be 
closed. 

• October 30th-Halloween Dress up Day & Festivities 

• Thank you for everyone for working with all the 
COVID procedures to keep all our kids, families and 
staff safe and healthy! We all appreciate it. 

 
 


